
Audrey's Articles

I hope the end of the year is
going well for everyone! I
know exams and finals are

here, but I encourage everyone
to persevere. Summer is

almost here!

Calendar of Events

October 1, 2021 
  Annual Dues Become

Payable

October 16, 2021 
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021 
Key Club Week

December 1, 2021 
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

February 1, 2022 
 Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

May 2021

Division 5A

Hey, Division 5A!

Contact me!

Email: 
audrey@ktkey.org



I continue to encourage all clubs to send contact
information to me. Newsletters are a great way for me to
communicate with you, but in order for all Key-Clubbers
to know what is going on in our Division, they need to be

added to our mailing list. If you or anyone else in your
club wants to have their email added to the mailing list,
or if you need your information updated, please feel free

to reach out. 

Club Contacts

Summer Activities
Continuing service over summer is a great way to stay

involved with your community! Keep COVID-19
restrictions in mind, but signing up to volunteer at a
local food pantry or community clean up is always

needed. If you have any ideas for a summer divisional
activity, please email me! I would love to hear your

ideas about how we can connect Division 5A. 


